The Rhodes School

2010 TEA Exemplary Campus
Parent Bulletin Week of: Feb. 20 - Feb. 24, 2012

REAL LEARNING...REAL RESULTS

02/20-24/12

Spring Bookfair

02/22/2012 Kindergarten visits the Houston Zoo
02/22/2012 1st Grade Field Experience -Mrs. Baird’s Bakery - CANCELLED
02/22/2012 2nd Grade Field Experience (Space Center Houston)
02/22/2012 LAST Day to order T-shirts
02/23/2012 Family Math Night- 7 p.m. Each Campus
02/23/2012 3"-6" Grade to the Library
02/24/2012 Deadline for Submission for Reading Logs for Fiesta Texas cal en dar Of E vents
02/28/2012 Pre-K3 and Pre-K4 On Campus Petting Zoo
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night. The customer must state that
they are a part of TRS and their
purchase goes towards our donation.

No. 594,114

Crayon Club has MOVED!

Effective February 20, 2012,
All Crayon Club students should
be dropped off and picked up at

the Tidwell Campus.
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Love invented the portable
pencil sharpener. The same
kind of pencil sharpener that
many artists use or that can be
found in an office or class
room. John Lee Love's pencil
sharpener was patented on

200

dé/’,“‘ " Z- November 23, 1897
ORAL, (U.S. Patent # 594,114).
February 22. 2012 o .. @, , @ourmetPopcorn Sales
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Kindergarten is going to the é}@‘@ have begun the all orders

Houston Zoo.

The Petting Zoo is coming
To The Rhodes School

for Pre-K3 and Pre-K4
Feb 28, 2012.

are and payments are
due February 27.
The TOP SELLER will
win a KINDLE!

“Like” The Rhodes School on Facebook and follow us on Twitter @rhodesschool. These media networks are
designed to inform you on upcoming news and events at The Rhodes School.



DISCONTINUATION OF DROP —IN SERVICE
Parents, due to the number of people who consistently
fail to pick their children up on time and then refuse to
pay the required drop-in fee, The Crayon Club is forced to
discontinue this service in order to protect their childcare
license. Please be advised that you MUST pick your child
up from school on time. As we have stated on numerous
occasions, The Rhodes School, like most other schools, is
not staffed to provide free childcare after school. Parents
who fail to pick their child up on time run the risk of
having a neglect report filed against them through
Children’s Protective Services.
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Our Spring Book Fair is here!

Mark your calendar for February 20-24. Visit our
school webpage & click on Parent Connections then
Spring Book Fair to get details on all the cool
activities.

Y ntroducing-—

The Rhodes School Scholar
Student Recognition Program

TRS has launched a new campaign to recognize and reward
students who reflect the characteristics of our school’s
founding principles: Scholarship, Leadership, Integrity, and
Citizenship. Students who consistently display these traits
serve as a model of the true Rhodes School Scholar. Rhodes

School Scholars are professional students who demosntrate

1) Scholarship (They have good attendance; They are
prepared for class & bring materials & supplies; They
produce quality work; They complete assignments on
time);

2) Leadership (They are well behaved both in and outside
the classroom; They set an example for others to
follow);

3) Integrity and character (They do what is right even
when no one is looking, and accept responsibility for
their behavior;

4) Citizenship (They help others however and whenever

they can; and they take care of the environment.)

We’re Mad About Math!!

Our Annual Family Math Night

Is Thursday, February 23, at 7p.m.
Each campus will host its own event.
Activities feature students as
teachers & parents as students. It’s a great way to
experience math from your child’s perspective.
We’ll SEE YOU THERE!!

Rhodes School T-shirt
T-shirt orders end Wednesday, February 22, 2012.

This will be the last opportunity to order t-shirts.

Front Back

We are Crew...
Not Passenger

RhodesSchool.org
(281) 458-4334

Spirit Shirt

Front \ Back

Drumline Shirt

" NATIONAL SCHOOL
STUDIOS

Parents, there are several students’ pictures that
have not been returned. Please return pictures to
the school by February 24, 2012. You will be
responsible for payment for the whole package if
you do not return pictures.

“Like” The Rhodes School on Facebook and follow us on Twitter @rhodesschool. These media networks are
designed to inform you on upcoming news and events at The Rhodes School.




